Companies and Intellectual
Property Commission

a member of the dti group

Notice 7 of 2020

CIPC Call centre affected by network outage

Dear Customers

Kindly note that you may find it difficult to reach the CIPC call centre. This is caused by a
TELKOM network outage, affecting 086 numbers countrywide. You are advised to use the
CIPC Enquiries system (https://fenquiries.cipc.co.za ) as an alternative.

CIPC apologises for any inconvenience caused.

Yours sincerely,

Adv. RW Voller
Commissioner: CIPC
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